
I object to the Planning Application: 

Against the application for the following reasons: 

I believe that the refurbishment and extension of existing offices at 2 Marylebone 
Road and 1-9 Albany Street, including alterations to the Peto Place elevations, will 
have a direct impact on the residential properties, including me and my neighbors. 

The Design and layout of Peto Place will be affected, damaging the appearance of the 
classic infrastructure. 

The privacy of the residents and neighbors of Peto Place will be affected, there will 
be traffic and parking issues due to the limited availability of space. 

Peto Place, as part of the Regents Park area is extremely quiet, construction will 

cause noise and disturbance. Most of the residents at Peto Place including my self are 
mature adults, and two of the neighbors are aged above 80 years old, this will be a 
mayor inconvenience to all of us. 

If there would be extensions of land in the construction this will cause and increase 
in traffic and lost of tranquility in the near future. 

I hope all m y  comments are taken in to consideration. Thank you 

Kind Regards, 


